
Lincoln Township – Regular Meeting 
November 10, 2022 

 
The regular monthly meeting of the Lincoln Township Board was held at the Lincoln Township Hall 
and called to order on this date at 6:00 P.M by Supervisor Gerald Wenkel. The Pledge of Allegiance 
was said. Roll call was taken Supervisor Gerald Wenkel, Treasurer Manda Haas, Clerk Ardith Demo, 
Trustee Marcella Ruszala, and Trustee Noreen Walter. 

Minutes from the October meeting were presented and read. 

Correspondences were read. Treasurer’s report submitted by Manda Haas. Motion made by Walter 
to approve Treasurer’s report as presented. Seconded by Ruszala. Motion carried. Motion made by 
Ruszala to pay the bills as presented. Seconded by Walter. Motion carried. 

Meeting open to the public at this time with three interested citizens present. Josh Schmidt and 
Chase Mitrzyk with Green Mitten Pharms. They are interested in recreational marijuana sales in 
Lincoln Township. Depot has the Holiday Gourmet Nut fund raiser. 

Fire Authority report given by Ruszala. Next meeting November 22, 2022. 

Zoning report given by Brenda Matt. A permit for Veteran’s Club sign applied for. 

Election: 740 registered voters / 371 voter turnout 50%. 

A motion was made by Ruszala to increase hall rental to $100.00 to go into effect December 1, 2022 
with an increase of $10.00 to clerk for rental. Seconded by Haas. Motion carried. 

Motion to adjourn made by Haas. Seconded by Ruszala. Meeting adjourned at 7:15 P.M 

Ardith Demo, Clerk 
Gerald Wenkel, Supervisor 
 


